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Team Travel Code of Conduct

Because we travel to half of our games via coach buses, the following is a breakdown of
responsibilities and accountabilities for players, managers, parents and coaches:

Each team’s coaches and staff will determine specific rules for conduct on the bus and will
handle any discipline issues with their team that may develop.

The following list of actions undertaken by any member of the Junior Mustangs’ players while a
passenger on the bus, shall be deemed as a major incident and as such may be subject to the
player(s) not being allowed to continue to ride the bus for future games:

» Uttering foul and offensive language will not be tolerated.

» Disrespecting any players, managers, coaches, parents or bus driver, whether verbally
or physically will not be tolerated.

» Refusing to follow all rules and policies as explained by the coaches and the bus driver.

Departure Rules for Game Days:

Parents and players are responsible for notifying the designated team manager if they cannot
make the trip or if alternate arrangements are being made. This must be communicated in
writing to the team manager prior to game day.

Parents and/or players are required to be at the departure point no later than 30 minutes
before departure time. This allows for loading the bus and verifying that all players are present
and accounted for. Making 30 to 50 or more people wait is not an option!

Equipment Expectation:

Players are responsible for having all of their equipment in a bag to be stored in the appropriate
storage space on the bus. Jerseys will be handed out when players arrive at the departure
point.

Any personal travel money and personal property is the responsibility of the player. We will not
tolerate any disrespect of personal property of any of the Junior Mustangs and its members.

Conduct:

Dress code and travel conduct will be set and communicated by the organization, and all
players are bound by its rules. Failure to comply can and will result in disciplinary action by the
Junior Mustangs organization. Remember that we are representing London and area and must
be respectful and considerate of those we are visiting.

Thank you for your cooperation,
London Junior Mustangs Football Club



